
On Monday the 3rd of September, Year 2 students attended CERES Community 

Environment Park where they took part in a cultural program to support their  

understandings of our inquiry unit ‘Celebrating Differences’. The students were 

immersed in a range of cultural activities, including recreating Indigenous  

Australian stories, making Indonesian Batik, learning about Indian village life and 

how African houses are created. 


